
     

 
 
 
   

    
      

    
 

            
              

   
     
    

     
           

      
   

   
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
    

  

Attachment 3 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
OF INTENT OF COUNTY  

TO  LEASE REAL PROPERTY  

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors intends to 
authorize the General Services Director, to execute a lease and associated documents 
for premises located at 2482 Sonoma Mtn. Rd., Petaluma, to permit the installation, 
operation and maintenance of USGS seismic telemetry equipment for monitoring 
activities, on form approved by County Counsel and including a lease for vault and 
antenna space, and ground space to USGS for its removal of an existing tower and 
construction and installation of a new tower, for a 20 year initial term, at market rent with 
annual rent adjustments of 3%, and with payment by USGS to County of $100,000 for use 
by County towards capital improvements at the site. Additional information regarding the 
proposed lease and associated documents is available for public review at the Office of 
the Director of the Sonoma County General Services Department, 2300 County Center 
Drive, Suite A200, Santa Rosa, California 95403. The Board of Supervisors will meet on 
or about August 9, 2022, at or after 8:30 a.m., at the Sonoma County Administration 
Building, Room 102A, 575 Administration Drive, Santa Rosa, California to authorize the 
execution of this lease and associated documents. 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

Public notice of the County's intention to enter into the Lease for the Premises shall be 
published one time in a newspaper of general circulation one week prior to execution of 
the agreements in accordance with Government Code Section 6061. 


